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2023-2024, the Oregon Legislature worked to lure superconductor companies to 

Oregon. It didn't go well because Oregon is business-unfriendly. Oregon needs to 

find a way to diversify its economy, and this is one way Oregon can become a leader 

in another form of agriculture. I encourage you to support this bill so Oregon can work 

towards new jobs in Oregon. 


